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W / E —  2 4 T H  J U N E   

We were greatly saddened this 
week on hearing of the passing of 
Joss Davie. Joss has long been a 
supporter of the school and loved 
attending school functions particu-
larly our Presentation night. Our 
condolences go out to Barney and 
the Davie Families at this sad time. 
 
The current rain is a very welcome 
sight in our district with the area 
looking lovely and green. It has had 
some impact also on travel ar-
rangements so I write this from 
Broken Hill. 
 
We have set up our “I can wall” in 
the classroom and students will 
begin conversations about how 
they will progress  along the wall 
and what that will look like in the 
work they do everyday. 
 
Year 6 fundraising is progressing 
well and the students are achieving 
their fundraising goals. They have 
purchased their Year 6 shirts, have 
raised enough for a farewell gift for 
the school and are now planning 
their new goal! 
 
Week 10 marks Miss Warby’s final 
week with us at TOPS! Her enthusi-
asm and positivity will be missed in 
our classroom and she will be 
missed by all students. We wish 
Miss Warby and Nathan all the 
best on their new adventure upon 
the arrival of their baby girl. 
 
Susan Shiner  (Relieving Principal) 
 

REPORT MEETINGS 
On Monday of next week we will 
begin report meetings. We will 
complete meetings on the Monday 
to fit in with our NAIDOC Camp. 
Please let me know what your pre-
ferred time is so we can book you 
in. 
 
NAIDOC EXCURSION 

Tents are organised, thank you 
Aimee for the loan of your tent. 
Food is on its way (marshmallows 
included!) Teachers are excited 
and students are too. 

Now it remains to see if the weath-
er will go with us for a couple of 
days! We will have an alternate 
plan in place in case of wet weath-
er. 
Anyone parents who would like to 
camp out with us are more than 
welcome!! 
 
CRAZY DAY 
Crazy day, on Friday the 1st, the 
last day of term to help raise funds 
for Cystic Fibrosis. Be sure to wear 
your crazy clothes! 

SPORTS WEEK 

Week 3 of next term is SOTA 

Sports week in Broken Hill. Parents 

are to accompany students or 

make arrangements for accommo-

dation/supervision outside of 

school times. This will begin on 

Monday morning with a practice 

day at SOTA and we will return to 

Tibooburra Thursday morning. 

Week  9  Term 2 




